
 

 
 

641 FIFTH AVENUE NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10022 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Fellow Board President: 
 
JMPB Enterprises was our choice to do the hallway renovation project at Olympic 
Towers – 641 Fifth Avenue. We are one of New York’s most prestigious 
condominiums managed by Elliman PM with 330 units and 30 residential floors. 
 
We contracted every aspect of the project with JMPB and their craftsmanship 
and commitment to scheduling deadlines was excellent. They provided the 
appropriate number of men to complete this job on time and within budget. Our 
AIA, Selldorf Architects, has also held them to a rigorous process of project 
management to which JMPB has delivered on. 
 
Our shareholders have also been impressed by JMPB’s cleanliness and 
professionalism and there was minimal impact to the residents as a result of their 
method and approach to our building. 
 
I do not hesitate to recommend JMPB Enterprises for any common area 
renovation. 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 
 

 
 
Charles Yassky 
Board of Directors 
Olympic Tower 


